
circumstances, and identifies longstanding issues concerning its operation. A second section 
provides an overview of the results achieved thus far by the program’s core activity — the 
funding of test cases — both in terms of legal decisions and in terms of issues that have been 
sent to the courts. The third section reviews the advice and suggested recommendations 
provided to us by our witnesses and sets out the Committee’s responses. It also contains our 
recommendations to which, with the tabling of this report, we request a formal response from 
the government. We hope, with our witnesses, that this effort is not in vain and that it helps to 
bring about a Court Challenges Program that is not only continued, but in all senses renewed.
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